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Highway 734 reopens to motorists with some lane
reStrictions

Otter Creek... Motorists are advised that Highway 734, between Highway 11 and Highway
752, will be reopened to motorists early on June 30, 2011.

While the highway will be reopened, motorists are further advised that some sections near the
North Ram River and Otter Creek are restricted to one lane for repairs. These repairs will be
commencing throughout the summer. Further notice will be provided when all repairs are
complete.

Motorists are asked to use caution and obey all construction zone signing, flag persons, and
posted speed reductions.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Russ Watts

Operations Manager

Alberta Transportation

(403) 340-4964

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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